
Pharmacies still selling drug recalled by MoH 

The Ministry of Health has recalled batch No. n 11749 of GlaxoSmithKline’s Fortum 500 MG 
Injection antibiotic for being substandard, however some pharmacies are still selling the drug, 
saying that they did not receive the ministry’s warning.   

 


